
Call Out 08_23_2020 
 
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Principal Wilson at TMFMS.  I hope you are enjoying your final hours 
before the first day of school.  i wanted to take another moment to welcome everyone to a new unusual 
school year.  Just a reminder that classes begin tomorrow at 9:40 a.m. for both face to face and MyPCS 
online students.  Please visit our school website on instructions on how to access Canvas.  Please visit 
your teachers HomePage for pertinent information about each class.  Families I am asking to please 
exercise patience with teachers and students this week as Canvas is a new learning platform for both 
teachers and students.  The first week lessons will be designed to get to know the students and the 
platform.  If your child is having a difficult time logging on please reach out to the teacher via 
email.  Please see our school website for teacher email addresses. Agendas will be distributed the 
second week in September. 
  
We have a few vacancies that you may not be able to view the HomePage of those teachers.  Those 
vacancies include band, 6th grade language arts (Mrs. Evans).  
  
There are 71 7th grade students that have not submitted their immunizations.  These students are not 
allowed to attend classes (this includes MyPCS Online) until this matter is cleared.  
  
Remember all Brick and Mortar students are required to wear a face mask when they arrive on campus 
at 9:10 a.m.  Students must be dropped off in the car circle (not in the parking lot).  Parents are not 
allowed to walk students onto campus.  
  
Parents are being called from the wait list to pick up electronic device.  I am encouraging all parents to 
utilize the device that was used in March when schools were forced to virtual learning.  I have a limited 
supply of devices.  All families that placed their request in the survey three weeks ago should have 
picked up their devices.  That concludes our update.  Enjoy your evening.  I look forward to a wonderful 
year.  
 


